


LETTER TO THE EDITOR 

The following question has been submitted by a 

tenant to our Main Office: 

Q: I'm not always here when my packages get 

delivered. Can I tell Amazon to leave it with 

"Reception" or "the Office"? 

Thank you for your question! Unfortunately, due to THIS tvIONTH'S GOOD IDEA 

our policy, staff are not permitted to receive deliverie!; 

for residents. We apologize for any inconvenience Volunteer at the Village! 
this may cause. To ensure you receive your packages 

as smoothly as possible, we recommend: 
Did you know there are many ways to 

volunteer right here in our community? 

We're looking for friendly faces to help us 

in our Activity Spaces and with our various 

events. Your time and skills can truly 

brighten someone's day! If you're 

interested in learning more about our 

volunteer opportunities, please reach out 

to the Main Office. Each and every one of 

you has a different set of gifts, and we'd 

love to find a way for you to leverage 

A) that you enter your intercom# into the delivery

notes for your package, and carry your cell phone

with you at all times when you are expecting a

package so that even if you are off-site, you can still

buzz the delivery staff into the building. -and-

B) that you keep tabs on the delivery status for your

packages through your Amazon account so that you

can anticipate its delivery window as closely as

possible.

those strengths to make our community 

and even better place! 

HIGHLIGHT 

EVENTS 

• 
•• 

• 

FREE BINGO SHEETS! 

Get ready for a night of laughter 

and friendly competition at our 

volunteer-led Bingo Night! We're 

gathering on Thursday, the 17th 

at 6:00 PM to enjoy an evening of 

classic bingo. As a special treat, 

everyone will receive TWO FREE 

sheets to play. It's a fantastic 

opportunity to connect with 

neighbors and have a great time. 

And, if you have a clear voice and 

a friendly demeanor, consider 

joining our team of volunteer 

callers. Contact the Main Office to 

learn more and become a part of 

our bingo family! 

TENANT l"fEETINGS 

Mark your calendars! Our April 

Tenant Meetings will be held 

on Wednesday, April 23rd in 

the Community Room. We will 

have two sessions: one at 77:00 

AM and another at 7:00 PM. 

Please attend the session that 

best fits your schedule to stay 

informed and share feedback . 
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